
 
 
 
 

 
      PRESS RELEASE 

 
Flights to Moscow soon to take off from Flanders 

 
Pobeda –Aeroflot’s low cost branch- opens route on March 7th 

 
 
 

Tuesday, 22 January 2019 
Ostend-Bruges Flanders International Airport is getting ready to welcome Pobeda, Aeroflot’s low-cost 
branch, which will launch its first flight to Moscow on Thursday 7 March 2019. Pobeda operates a fleet 
of 24 brand new Boeing 737-800 enabling the company to offer flights at ultra-low fares. 
 
Tickets can be purchased on the company website www.pobeda.aero.  
Flight schedules are as follows for the month of March: 
 
Departure (OST)             Arrival (VKO) 
Tuesday  17:15  22:55 
Thursday  17:15  22:55 
Saturday  12:35  18:15 
 
 
Attention: First flights as of 7 March 2019. Choose Bruges-Ostend as departure airport. 
 

 
 
 
www.ostendairport.aero 
 
 
Press contact : 
Vanessa Flamez – vanessa.flamez@ostendairport.aero – +32 (0)496 16 06 43 
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